
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 We are hosts in Lewis Center. Airbnb has been critical to allow us to stay current on our taxes and 
keep our older house on our property in good order. Airbnb does an excellent job at security and 
support-our long time neighbors have not been bothered. Please vote yes on SB 104 to maintain 
our ability to create revenue for taxes and maintenance! One of Ohio's main issues is high property 
taxes...Airbnb is a wonderful tool for paying taxes. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Philip Germann 

Philip


